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I am a sole operator/driver of a private hire car and a member of the New South Wales
Hire car Association.

I am deeply concerned for my future and that of the private hire car industry in NSW
and fully support the final submission by the NSWHCA regarding the proposed P2P
Regulations.

Kind regards,

Christopher Ford
Peninsula & Northern Limousines
ABN 89 168 002 573
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